
 

Call for New Board Members 

The Memorial Society is seeking applications for up to 2 positions on our Board of Directors.  
The board is committed to reflecting the diversity of British Columbia and welcomes persons 
with diverse backgrounds and experiences. Previous Board experience is desirable but not 
necessary.  
 
Expectations: 
The role of Board Members is to ensure that the organization stays true to its mission and 
meets its fiscal and legal requirements. 
All Board members are expected to: 

• Become and remain informed about MSBC’s mission, vison, values, goals, governance, 
and organizational matters. 

• Attend 6-8 Board meetings over the course of each year. Meetings are typically virtual 
and are two hours in length. Additional meetings may be called if required. 

• Actively participate on at least one of the Board’s committees, which can take up 
approximately 1-3 additional hours a month. 

• Attend the Annual General Meeting (AGM), which is typically held in November, as well 
as any Special General Meetings. 

• Review and approve organizational policies, budgets, and strategic plans, based on 
careful consideration of facts and all relevant data. 

• Serve as ambassadors for the organization, promoting its mission and values. 
• Participate in membership promotion and fundraising initiatives. 

 
In accordance with the society’s bylaws, elections for directors will occur at the AGM and 
directors will take office commencing at the close of the AGM. Directors serve for a two-year 
term which may be renewed. Board of Director positions are volunteer and unpaid. Directors 
will be reimbursed for reasonable out-of-pocket expenses incurred in performing their duties. 
 
How to apply: 
If you are interested in being considered, please email ed@memorialsocietybc.org and include 
your C/V and a letter outlining your interests in joining the Board, no later than 5:00pm, August 
16th. Applicants of interest will be contacted for an interview. 

  

 


